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Memo 
To:    Pastors, Parochial Administrators, Parish Stewards, School Administrators  
From: Glen Faulkner – Parish Security Coordinator  
Date: February 3, 2025  
Re: Free webinar – Protecting your Digital Life   

 

The Northern California Regional Intelligence Center (NCRIC) is part of the Bay Area’s threat assessment 

system.  Like the Central California Intelligence Center, which covers all 20 counties in the Sacramento 

Diocese, the NCRIC works as a fusion center, offering threat assessments, training, analysis, and intelligence 

sharing to protect communities from human-caused threats.    

I frequently promote training programs offered by these organizations covering active shooter response, 

handling bomb threat and SWATTING incidents, and behavioral threat analysis – all designed to help 

protect parishes and schools from physical threats and attacks.  The NCRIC is hosting a different type of 

training program offering information to protect your digital presence and identity.   

Presented by Shadow Element, the NCRIC is presenting a one-hour webinar on digital privacy, security, and 

identity protection, including material on mitigating damage from data breaches and preventing identity 

theft.   

Although the Sacramento Diocese sits outside the NCIC’s operational area, they have extended the 

opportunity to participate in this webinar to our Diocese.   

The webinar will be presented February 21 from 10:00 – 11:00 AM.   Registration information can be found 

at www.movetotheshadow.com/webinar  or on the attached flier.  
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